
 

 

 

Dear Parents / carers  

Welcome back! Hope you have all had a wonderful Easter. We have been lucky to have the 

swimming pool in school for 2 weeks, which the pupils are already loving. Our topic this half 

term is amazing machines. As the Summer gets warmer can you please send in a sun hat 

and cream for children to keep in their drawers.  

 

 

English – Narrative writing 

Maths – Division and Time 

Science – Materials and properties 

History – Transport over time 

Computing – Effective searching and presenting ideas 

Art – 3D sculptures  

Personal Development – Trust 

PE – Striking and fielding 

RE – What do Christians believe God is like?  

Music – Compose Music  

 

Please contact me via home dairies if you have any questions or worries. 

Kind Regards  

Kelly Ferran  

  

What we are learning this half-term- Amazing Machines 

 


